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What we do

•New Student Orientation

•First-Year Programs

•Mason Family Initiatives



First-Year Programs

Preamble Welcome2Mason Quill Camp

Mason Reads
First-Year 

Communication
UNIV 100 courses

Virtual Learning 
Communities



Mason Family 
Initiatives

Family Calendar (now in multiple languages)

Fall Family Weekend

Spring Family event

George Mason Family Association

Family Flash weekly newsletter

Parent & Family Council 

Webinars and resource videos



Contact Us

Email: families@gmu.edu

Phone: 703-993-2475

Website/Chat: 
- ofps.gmu.edu -
masonfamily.gmu.edu

mailto:families@gmu.edu

